Buskirk Featured on WHMT Talks Education

Senior Fellow Heather Buskirk has played a pivotal
role in the development of The Learning
Project—a new integrated, project-based
learning experience for seniors in the Johnstown
(NY) School District. Her work with The
Learning Project was recently featured on
WMHT Talks Education. Watch the segment now
to learn more about this transformative learning
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